
                 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Invitation to Bid- Sedalia School District 

 

Project- Asphalt Overlay and Repair Project 

 

The Sedalia School District is seeking bids for an asphalt overlay and repair project 

involving-milling and overlay at Smith-Cotton High School. The project can begin on 

May 27, 2025 and should conclude by August 1, 2025. Bidders can obtain the scope of 

work information on the project and to schedule an appointment to field measure by 

contacting Richie Simons at simonsrichie@sedalia200.org. Sealed bids will be received at 

the District Office, 2806 Matthew Drive, Sedalia MO. until 11:30am on May 14, 2025.  

 

The Sedalia School District reserves the right to refuse and/or reject any and all bids.  
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